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24th July 2025 
 

KS1 Water Bottles 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
In September, we would like every child to bring a water bottle to school with them. 
This will enable them to access their drink within the classroom and cause minimal 
disruption to their learning.  
 
Please ensure that your child’s bottle is able to be closed. Any bottle with a screw or flip 
top is acceptable.  
 
Please do not send your child to the academy with a tumbler with a straw, such as the 
ones illustrated below, as we are experiencing increased numbers of spillages with 
these: 
 

 
 
Thank you for your support on this matter. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
Ms Holness 
Key Stage 1 Phase Lead 
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